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October 21, 2015    

 

 

 

Frank Milstead, Director 

Arizona Department of Public Safety 

P. O. Box 6638 

Phoenix, AZ  85005-6638 

 

Dear Director Milstead: 

 

The Law Enforcement Merit System Council conducted a business meeting on October 21, 2015 

and made the following decisions:  

 

1. Approved the meeting minutes from the September 28, 2015 meeting with corrections. 
 

2. Approved changes to the Performance Appraisal Manual with a minor correction and a 

minor revision. 
 

3. Confirmed the November 16, 2015 termination appeal hearing for Officer Kim Penunuri – 

MSC #2015-04. 
 

4. Confirmed the December 3, 2015 termination appeal hearing for Officer David Mowry – 

MSC #2016-01. 

 

5. Scheduled a meeting date for January 26, 2016.    

 

 

 

P. Ramon Figueroa, Major 

Law Enforcement Merit System Council 

 

cc: Lt. Col. Heston Silbert 

 Lt. Col. Danny Lugo  

 Lt. Col. Timothy Chung 

 Lt. Col. Andres Vasquez 

 Lt. Col. Ken Hunter 

 Mr. Mike Denney 


